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AmigaWorld.net roots date back to
1999 when David Doyle and a small
group of like minded Amigans formed
#Amigaworld, an IRC Channel on
Undernet. Their aim was to create the
most  friendly and helpful Amiga
channel on the Internet. In 2000 they
launched an associated website to
profile their IRC channel and so
AmigaWorld.net was born. According
to David, ”I formed Amigaworld.net
for several reasons, first and foremost
a friendly place where the Amiga
community can communicate without
being flamed, second my love of
Amigas, and third my love of web site
development.”
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Over the years
AmigaWorld
popularity grew
and the site
evolved into it’s
present format.
A sponsorship
deal was secured
with Kicksoft and
this was followed
by major deal
with Eyetech,
when AmigaWorld.net was appointed
the official website for posting
AmigaONE forums and news. Since
that time it has become a focal point
for news about  AmigaOS 4 and other
next-generation Amiga-inspired
systems. In recent times David has had
less time to devote to his AmigaWorld
creation and, in his own words, “was
looking for a safe pair of hands to
ensure its future”. He looked no
further than A-EON co-founder
Trevor Dickinson.  On the transfer to
A-EON Technology David commented,
“What a ride its been since founding
the site over 14 years ago. I have lots
of fond memories such as the
Amigaworld.net team trip to AmiGBG
2004 Sweden, the Q&A sessons with
Amiga, Inc. CTO Fleecy Moss on
Amigaworld's IRC channel. But now it
is time for me to move on with new
projects. So I couldn't think of better
new owner than a company owned
and run by Amiga enthusiasts, A-EON

Technology Ltd, to hand the site over
to. I know that the site will be in good
hands and will have a long future.” In
response, A-EON co-founder, Trevor
Dickinson added, “I have been an
active supporter and poster on
AmigaWorld since late 2004. I've
always had a soft spot for AmigaWord.
It was the first Amiga forum I signed
up to and it was always my first port of
call for all my next-generation Amiga
news.” A-EON Managing Director,
Matthew Leaman added, “We are
pleased to expand our support for the
Amiga community and wish to thank
David for creating AmigaWorld and for
his commitment to the Amiga scenes
over the years. We want AmigaWorld
to carry on his legacy as a friendly
place for the whole Amiga
community”.

For more information please visit:
www.amigaworld.net


